Annex 1

Report from Civil Engineering Department on Enforcement Programme
against Offending Drivers related to Public Dumps

Nine warning letters were issued in 1992 and three in
1993 for violation of dumping licence conditions. For 1994, no
warning letters have yet been issued.

2. There have been no licence cancellations for 1992, 1993
and 1994 to date.



